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From: . Carl Gwinn

Sent: Friday, January 16, 2015 10:53 AM

To: ' CEQA contact

Subject: Steam Injection Wells and Gases in Santa Barbara County

Dear Sir or Madam:

| am writing to ask that you demand that permits for any additional steam-injection oil wells in Santa Barbara County be
accompanied by requirements for payment for the accompanying green-house emissions — or that the applications be
rejected. Santa Barbara County is a pathfinder in California in air-quality issues; just as California is for the US. As a
community, we are perfectly capable of facing up to our environmental responsibilities, and it is high time that we do so.

Many thanks!

Carl Gwinn

Professor of Physics

UC Santa Barbara

Santa Barbara, CA 93106



